
UPDATE:  NOTE OUR NEW CONVENTION DATE!  

 
California Federation Biennial Convention 

May 3-5, 2021   
 October 18-20, 2021 

Building on a Century of Progress  as  NARFE turns 100! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NARFE’s 2021 California Federation Convention in San Luis Obispo has been re-scheduled for October 18-20. 

    We asked you last Fall to pencil in the dates for the NARFE California Federation Convention.  Now we 
need to ask you to erase those dates and write in the new ones.  While most NARFE members have 
probably received their COVID vaccinations, the Federation’s Board voted to delay the convention until 
later in the year when we can be more confident that most everyone will have immunity and Hotel, 
Restaurant and Tourist activities will be back to pre-COVID normal. 
 

Convention Details 
    The convention is now scheduled for Monday to Wednesday, October 
18-20 at the Hilton Embassy Suites in San Luis Obispo.  While the dates are 
changed, the convention itself will be the same:  a mix of talks, workshops 
and social events including a welcome reception Monday evening, a 
Tuesday luncheon and a closing banquet on Wednesday. 
   Tammy Flanagan, an expert on Federal Retirement and a regular writer 
for both NARFE and Federal Executive magazines will be the featured 
speaker at the convention. We expect Tammy will also lead one or two 
convention workshops.    

     2021 is the 100th anniversary of the founding of NARFE and the Executive Board is highlighting this 
notable milestone with the convention theme “Building on a Century of Progress”.  Please consider 
attending this convention in one of the most beautiful parts of our state, meeting other members from 
around California and learning about NARFE, its legislative agenda and the services it offers.  
     More information will follow in the coming months leading up to October 18, 2021. 
 

Convention Co-chairs Ron Griffin & Steve Walter 


